LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

TOWN OF RAYMOND
Broadcasting Studio
423 Webbs Mills Road
Raymond Maine 04071

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
Public Hearing
for Monday, September 29, 2014 has been RESECHEDULED
for Monday, October 27, 2014, 7:00 P.M.
due to a lack of quorum

You are hereby notified that the Raymond Appeals Board will hold a public hearing at the Raymond
Broadcasting Studio on Monday, October 27, 2014 at 7:00 pm to hear information on the following
application:

Leo Blair on behalf of Lapco, LLC
55 Stark Cove Road
Map 066, Lot 006
LRR2 Zone
Reason: Applicant is requesting an Administrative Appeal for an alleged tree
cutting violation.

There will be a site walk conducted at the above property on September 20, 2014 at approximately
9:00am.

Copies of submitted applications are available at the Town Office during regular business hours.



